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John English let everyone know Jim Smith came to one of the dinner rides after a 
long absence and sends his best to those he didn’t get to see. He’s hoping to 
become a driving instructor now. 
 
MEET AND EATS:​  The meet and eats will be continuing weekly until the end of 
the month. We meet in the parking lot by the McDonalds at 87th and I-435 at 6:30. 
Due to COVID we have been picking a place when we get there and some stay to 
eat others just enjoy the ride. For the most part we have been able to find places 
that have outside seating.  However as the weather changes our “meet and eats” 
will definitely need to pick places with room inside. We will  also be changing 
from weekly to the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of the month. The 2nd Wednesday is 
our meeting. Bev will be bringing in the pumpkin to pick restaurants out to go to . 
Of course we don’t know how things will work based on Social distancing” and the 
number of people showing up who choose to stay to eat. We will decide on that 
every week as things go on.We are always looking for restaurant ideas 
 
Want gas discounts???​ John English told us about an app for your phone that can 
save you fifteen cents per gallon of gas from Phillips 66, Conoco and Union 66. 
All you need to do is download their apps on your phone. When you get gas at 



their station you save (if you have their credit card and their app you can save 
twenty five cents a gallon). Thanks for the tip John we all can use extra cash 
 
50/50 : ​John English won $20 
 
Although we aren’t going out much in a group due to COVID please keep sending 
your pictures to John and he will upload them to the website.  Most of all wear 
your mask, keep your distance and stay safe out there. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Madame Secretary Patti Kelsey 


